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09/08/2020  07:27:442020/2864/P OBJ Roger Salsas I would like the space to remain as a public footpath. I have used that footpath in the past and it was 

convenient - an alternative route to Weavers way that does not require going through a parking lot by the bins! 

I also think it is great and mysterious for children playing in the close. I understand it was closed due to 

problems with drug dealing and crime, but as the situation is improving I hope it may be reopened in the not 

too distant future - I am hoping to ask for this once current drug dealing problems in the neighbourhood are 

resolved.

I also believe that, even if locked at present, the path provides an open space, which I believe allows for more 

air circulation (important with the rising temperatures) and natural light (notice that the pathway is currently 

locked with a grid, not a solid door). I think that closing the spaces designated as public use adversely affects 

the close.
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